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May 25, 2010

The Town of Markham

Ms. Kimberly Kitteringham
Town Clerk

101 Town Centre Boulevard
Markham, Ontario
L3R-9W3

Dear Ms. Kitteringham,

With this letter I would like to inform you that our community will be holding its Annual Greek Festival
on our premises, 11359 Warden Avenue for the dates, July 16, 17, 18 and 23, 24, 25, 26 of this year. We
would like to therefore request a Special Occasion Permit for this event to obtain our Liquor License, etc..

If you have any further questions, please contact myself at (905) 887-7311.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Rev. Father Odisseys Drossos M. John Liagakis
Parish Priest President, Parish Council




